
PTFA News

Why join the
PTFA?

Issue 1 Spring Term

We have a new minibus! Which is also wheelchair accessible!!

Westfield School

1.For the children - the
events we plan will

improve your child's
school experience!

2. For the school - help
the school raise funds,
have a voice in what we

purchase.

3. For you - volunteering is a
rewarding experience. You
can donate as much or as

little time as you like.
4. Keep the P.T.F.A going -

as parents leave we need to
keep the committee going.

Join our team as many
hands make light work!



Psychic Night!

Just a reminder that you have until
February 28th to get any tickets you
require before they go on public sale!

Dates for your diary!

Easter Bingo!

Donation Day - Friday 14th
March

Hamper Building Afternoon-
Wednesday 26th March from

2pm

We are looking for donations for our
Easter Bingo! Items such as Easter eggs,

Easter themed goodies - colouring books,
bubbles, fluffy teddies, chocolates, tea

and coffee goodies!

10th March 4pm
P.T.F.A meeting in the hall or via

teams, please email
cjjones@westfield.hereford.sch.uk

if you'd like to be added to our
emailing list.


